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Elkins Rehabilitation & Care Center recently donated $1,000 to Our Town Inc., which is a nonpro�t organization that seeks to better

the Elkins area by celebrating the arts, promoting community-building activities and organizing public festivals and entertainment

events. The donated funds will help to sponsor summer entertainment events in downtown Elkins. Pictured from left are Doug

Starcher, member of Our Town’s board of directors, Ann Harris, secretary at Mountain State Street Machines, Tara Shaver, ERCC

administrator, and Robert Wilmoth, chairman of the ERCC board of directors.


